
PROGRAM FOR THE WEEK:  

             September 22, 2015 

               

Todd Bednarek is currently a Systems 

Engineer at Lockheed Martin Missiles and Fire 
Control. He has over 26 years experience and 
is a Certified Systems Engineering Professional 
with INCOSE, the International Counsil on 
Systems Engineering.  
 
Todd and his wife Angela moved to Florida 
with their three children in 2005. The Rotary 
Festival was the first event they attended 
when they moved in and Todd became a 
member about a year later.  
 
Besides his Rotary activities, Todd sings Tenor 
in the church choir, is a Boy Scout Leader, and 
a 3rd Degree Tae Kwon Do Black Belt and 
Instructor.  
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Todd Bednarek 
 

 

 
 

 

                          Meeting every Tuesday @ 6:54AM 
                                    Windermere Town Hall  
 
 

 

    Weekly   Roundabout 
Weekly Quote:  “What we do for 

ourselves dies with us.  What we do for 

others and the world remains and is 

immortal.” 

   Albert Pike 

                              1809 - 1891 

                                     

 
            

     

                                        
     

                                       
 

 

    
 
   
 

 
 

  

 

                                                     
                                                   

                                                          

      

                                  

                                                        



 

 

 

Fellow Rotarians,  
   

    Another busy week for the crew that put on the LUAU! Everyone 

seemed to have a great time. The weather was in our favor for a 

change so all the outside events went well. A big thanks go out to 

Judy & George for all their hard work resulting in a successful event. 

 

I want to give a special thanks to Frank Kren. Those students were 

great and the schedule had them coming at different times and for 

different jobs. The event could not have ready on time without them. 

 

Thanks Stephen for all your effort on the silent auction, I saw 54 different items put out 

on the benches. Thanks for all who donated as this will certainly help our bottom line. 

 

Thanks to our finance team (glad to see them back again) Ken, Dale and Craig. Every 

time we needed them, they were there. 

 

As your President, I cannot thank everyone enough for all their donations and efforts to 

make our Rotary shine. 

 

Thanks for your support.                           In Rotary Service - Darrell 

               

 

 

ATTENTION      ATTENTION       ATTENTION      ATTENTION: 

 

       The only chance you have to win money here is to buy your   
  

50/50 Tickets! 

 

 

            FYI*   Warren G. Harding, U.S. president; Dr. Charles H. Mayo, co-founder of 

Mayo Clinic; Admiral Richard E. Byrd, American explorer -  all Rotarians! 

 

*Trying something new! Scan this QR Code and directly to 
WindermereRotary.org! 

 

Message from the President 

 

 

 

 



        

  

  
 

Health Central Hospital’s mission is to “improve the health of  

 the community” by providing safe, quality healthcare services  

in an atmosphere of caring. 

 

Health Central Hospital              Main:   (407) 296-1000 

10000 West Colonial Drive     Emergency:  (407) 296-1150 

Ocoee, FL 34761 

                

 

                                                                       Fellow Rotarian Sponsors 

 

 

 

  

  

      

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                     YOUR COULD ADVERTISE HERE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLUB SPONSORS 
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Sun 

Basic 
Education

Mon 
Literacy 

Tue 
 September 

 Wed Thurs Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 

  
 
 

. Guest 
Speaker:  
Randolph 
Russell 

Frank Krens    

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

. Bill Rose Guest 
Speaker:  
Club 
Assembly 
 

Board Mtg.      
7 am  Comm. 
Bldg    
 

   District 
Grants 
Workshop 
Dom 
Dichiria 
7yrs. 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

  Guest 
Speaker:  
Wendy 
Proctor 
 
Norma 
Sutton  

Byron & 
Norma 
Sutton  
 28 yrs. 

  
 

 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

 
LUAU!!! 

 Sam 
Garnieri  

Guest 
Speaker:  
Todd 
Bednarek 

Happy Hour 
      6 pm 

Carl 
Sandberg 

Food Truck 
Night  5–9:30  

 

 

27 28 29 30    

  Guest 
Speaker:  
 
 

 

    

 
NOTE NOTE NOTE:  http://m.DACdb.com  Mobile District 
You can get all the members #’s from this site! 
 
District Governor:                A.J. Range                             
Assistance Governor:      Sally Kamrada       
                                                                                   

www.rotarydistrict6980.org       www.rotary.org                                                      

              
         Be a Gift to the World!  

 

, 

 CLUB OFFI CE RS  

President:   Darrell Gardner 
Pres. Elect: Todd  
Bednarek 

Treasurer:    Jim Warmus 

Secretary:    Frank Krens  

Past  President: Stephen 

Withers 

Sgt-at-Arms:  Rich Carbone   

B O A R D  o f  D I R E C T O R S  

Club Svc:     George  

Poelker  &   Judy Black 

Community:  Greg  Plouff   

 International: Marc  Harris 

Membership:  Marc Harris 

Foundation:  Paula Abney 

Vocational:  Will Darby 

Youth:  Norma Sutton 

      ADMINISTRATIVE                 

4-Way Test: Kobie  Pieterse 

PR:  Amanda Stebbins 

Web: George Poelker  

 

COMMITTEE 

CHAIRS  

  Lobster:     Judy Black 

Golf:           Jim  Drayton 

Festival:     Gregg  Plouff 

Membership: Marc  Harris 

    ROTARY WEBSITES 
Windermere     www. 
windermererotary.org 

District:      www. rotary         
district6980.org 

Int’l:   www.rotary.org                                     

RI President:     K. R. 

"Ravi" Ravindran 

District Governor  

A.J. Range        

Assistant Gov. 

Sally Kamrad 

     

Bulletin 

Norma Sutton 

  normasutton@ 

embarqmail.com           
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http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/
http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.windermererotary.org/
http://www.windermererotary.org/
http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/
http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/
mailto:normasutton@embarqmail.com
mailto:normasutton@embarqmail.com


 
What Is Rotary Corporate Membership?  
 
Corporate Membership  
 
The Rotary Club of Windermere invites corporations to join. The corporation may appoint up to 
three persons to be its designees, one of whom must be a member of that entity’s local 
management group; the others can be employed by the corporation. The attendance 
requirement for a corporate member will be the same as an active individual membership. Each 
designee will be listed as an active member of the club and will be noted in the roster that they 
are designees of the corporation. If the designee  of the eligible corporation is no longer an 
employee of the eligible corporation they may convert to an individual membership in the club 
and the individual  then will be responsible for all RI dues, club dues and meal/beverage costs, 
as they become due. Corporate members may have their club logo prominently shown on the 
club website, and receive discounts for sponsorships of club events, as determined by the 
Board. 
 
Fees for corporate members: 
 

• Annual dues: $1,000. This is $100 more than for 3 active members. The extra $100 will 

    Go to the club Service Budget or the club’s 501(c) (3).   

• Meal/beverage costs for one member of the corporation or company shall be billed quarterly 

 (If two or three members attend the same meeting, the additional cost of the second and                 
third meal will be charged.) 

 
 

See if you know some companies who might be interested in joining our club as a corporate member and 
contributing to supporting our community with us! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Rotary Club of Seminole County South 

 5th Annual Rotary Art, Craft and Wine Festival 

September 26th and 27th  

Features:  150+ talented artists and crafters plus Wine Stroll  both days 
 

Cranes Roost Park in Uptown Altamonte 
 

For more information:   http://www.aacwf.com 

 
 

Rotary Club of Ocoee 
 

The Second Annual  Tee Up for Tatas 

Supporting  Breast Cancer Awareness, Research and Treatment. 

September 28th, 2015 

Orange County National Golf Center in Winter Garden 

Registration and Practice 11:30 am       Shotgun Start 1:00pm 

. Click on the link below for an application. 

https://www.facebook.com/OcoeeRotary/photos/pcb.10153454344339933/10153454336869933/?type=1&theater 

 
 

Orange County National Golf Center and Lodge 

16301 Phil Rison Way 

Winetr Garden, FL 34787 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

http://www.aacwf.com/wine.html
http://www.aacwf.com/
https://www.facebook.com/OcoeeRotary/photos/pcb.10153454344339933/10153454336869933/?type=1&theater


Golf Tournment 
 

 
 



 

Dear Home at Last Friends, Supporters & Rotarians:  

 

Windermere Charities Central Florida (WCCF) Foundation is having a fund raising golf tournament 
on October 8, 2015 at the Marriott Orlando World Center Resort's Hawk's Landing Golf Course to 
help the Home at Last Project build a house for disabled Marine Staff Sergeant Brandon Wittwer  
and his family; wife Kassandra and children Kaydence, Karter and Kylee.  

 

SSgt. Wittwer enlisted in the Marine Corps in 2002. During his deployment to Iraq 
in 2006 as a Scout Sniper Team Leader, his unit was ambushed. Despite severe 
head, neck, and back pain as a result of an RPG explosion, SSgt. Wittwer 
continued to assist injured Marines in his unit. Following rehab and time with his 
family, SSgt. Wittwer redeployed in 2013. During a training exercise while 
deployed in support of Operation Enduring Freedom, SSgt. Wittwer suffered 
further spinal injuries. As a result of these injuries, he was honorably discharged 
from the Marine Corps in November 2014 with a 100% disability rating. Over time 
his mobility is expected to be limited to the use of a wheelchair. 
  
Many past and present recipients are scheduled to attend the event. If you are 
unable to play but still want to "do something to say thanks to the military", 
please consider becoming a sponsor, donating an auction item, or making a 
donation. 
  
Come and enjoy a great day of golf, and help provide support for our heroes. The 
event will include a 4 - person scramble, breakfast buffet, beverage cart, and a 
special lunch following the golf tournament. Featured events for the day include 
Silent and Live auctions, and on course events including a Hole-in-One contest.   
  
The donation is $175 per player - $650 per foursome.   
  
Registration begins at 0700, shotgun at 0830.   
  

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION  

 

 
 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NyHTXp0wu57Il42eGSJs_CNd8VXTB9Rm_BIxsXxxVcB8kzdHfZmtpuiGUSNQ9OahS2Snw3RUDvCCW2bsIoddtMt_bGuZsp1k8aaRvi6NrFhmB3rgwAxcbz4xIKOJFMC151_w6832bduGUw4gMaQMhsTkgYs9cr2MNGfOxFbaX6Y=&c=f7dnmF1d1Dk3NV1BW5827tdSKY2FMOodEFBKbxicdGeOqJImWOp0xw==&ch=NNdrBhaurAJr5c58SZN76wAZ6ZMfCVNuk-hmRPENZmF-Ivc9-ehvGA==


OUR ROTARY FAMILY    

Hello Fellow Rotarians, 

 

During my past trip to the British Virgin Islands, I attend two Rotary Club meetings. I was on the 

main Island, Tortola, of the British Virgin Islands which has a population of approximately 23,000 

and they have three Rotary Clubs with a membership of around 1,800. 

 

Their 6:00pm meeting, which included dinner and dessert, went until 9:30pm and their 12:30pm 

lunch meeting went until 2:30pm.  Their clubs have incredible energy.  They have all sorts of projects 

in the works and everyone is very eager to participate.  The two meetings that I attended where 

mostly made up of females and I felt that I was the oldest person in the room.  They welcomed me 

with open arms and provided me with lots of advice on how to do business on the Island. 

 

The main reason why I was in the BVI was to purchase a sail boat.  After my “Cancer” scare, I 

decided to do something that I always dreamed of doing, and that was to become a Sailboat Charter 

Captain with my own boat.  I created a company called “Sailing Excursions” and I am in process of 

buying a 46' Catamaran.  The current plan is take the “slow scenic” cruise back to the US and provide 

days sail out of the Tampa, St. Pete area.  However, the vessel will be available for other charters in 

other locations (BVI, Bahamas, Key West, etc.).  I am still working on the details. 

 

I will keep everyone updated on my progress in this next chapter in my life. 

 

Sincerely, 

Capt. Sterling Hall 
 

 

  



Richard & Diann Irwin have a new grandbaby! 

 

James Christian Parrish, a new resident of Windermere, born on August 21st.   

Mom ( Christine Irwin Parrish ) and baby are doing fine.  

Jimmy, of course, is a very proud dad. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Tom Johnson is a proud papa as son 

Christian Johnson won the JV Cross 

Country meet for Olympia HS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



LUAU BIG SUCCESS 
 

          
 
 

More to come next week! 


